
 

 

Town of Upham 
Special Meeting-LRIP Project 16613 

August 8, 2025 
 

 Chairman Stilen called the Special meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.  A full quorum was present including 
David Stilen, Glenn Dobrinska, and two visitors. 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to open bids for gravel on Brown Bear Road, Docs Road, Potter Road 
and Loop Road as per the advertised LRIP invitation to bid. 

 
Meverden Materials Inc bid was opened first: 
-Brown Bear Road @ $16.15 cubic yard 
-Loop Road @ $17.45 cubic yard 
-Doc’s Road @ $18.10 cubic yard 
-Potter’s Road @ 18.10 cubic yard 
 
The board worked through the calculation of the yardage required for each road times the per cubic 

yard cost for a total of $39,595.96 
 
 Langlade County bid was opened second: 
 -$42,904.89 for 2,250 cubic yards 

 
Chairman Stilen made a motion to accept the Meverden Material bid based on confirmation from 

Meverden of their yardage totals and that the work will be completed and billed by August 27, 2025. 
Supervisor Dobrinska seconded.  Motion carried. 

 
Chairman Stilen made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Supervisor Dobrinska seconded. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 


